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Drug and Alcohol-Free Work Place


United Electrical Contractors has joined The Construction Coalition for a Drug- and Alcohol-Free Workplace (CCDAFW), with the purpose of providing the resources necessary to successfully implement an effective substance abuse policy and a Drug and Alcohol-Free Workplace.  We pledge that our company will take reasonable action to create and maintain a workplace free from substance abuse. UEC, Inc. will work to increase awareness of the dangers of substance abuse within our workplace and throughout the construction industry.
We hold our employees to the highest standards for job site safety.  It is against company policy to consume or possess alcoholic beverages on any project job site or to report to work impaired or under the influence of alcohol.  Also, employees are prohibited from driving a vehicle for work-related purposes, or operating equipment while impaired or under the influence of alcohol.

The possession, use, sale, or consumption of any controlled substance or illegal drug as defined by state or federal law (including marijuana) while on company property, project work sites or while in the course and scope of employment is prohibited.  Employees are prohibited from driving a vehicle for work-related purposes, or operating equipment, while impaired or under the influence of any controlled substance and/or illegal drugs (including marijuana).

Employees who are prescribed medication by a healthcare provider that may affect or impair the employee’s ability to safely or competently perform his or her job must inform his or her supervisor of the situation.  The company reserves the right to temporarily or permanently re-assign the employee to another position if it is determined such re-assignment will protect the safety of the employee, other company employees, company customers and the general public. Information provided by the employee will be kept confidential by management.

New Policy at United Electrical Contractors, Inc. 

Effective February 1, 2018

Incidents or accidents on the job at project job sites or on company property will be subject to a Drug and Alcohol test at the time of treatment, during a visit to a ready care facility or hospital emergency room. If the facility is not capable of performing testing services then employee must report within 24 hours to a designated drug testing facility. 
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